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THE FRIDAY NOTE (8TH MARCH 2024) 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians,  
 
I hope everyone has had an amazing week!  
 
It was great to see so many amazing costumes on Thursday of this week for World Book Day- 
some people really pulled out the stops- well done to the prize winners who were selected 
from each class- picking a winner was not easy. 
 
We were treated to a lovely assembly this morning for Mother’s Day by Miss Macartney’s P2 
class- well done to those Primary 2s for all their hard work! 
 
I hope everyone has a fab weekend and I hope all our mums enjoy a day of being treated on 
Sunday! Happy Mother’s Day everyone! 
 
Just some important information to make you all aware of as we head into next week.  
 
CLASS ASSEMBLIES  
 
A reminder that we have three class assemblies coming up: 

• Mrs McGeown’s class on Friday 15th March 

• Mr Downey’s class on Tuesday 26th March 
 
Our assemblies begin at 9.30am and parents of the children in those classes are welcome to 
come along! 
 

 
PARENTS’ COUNCIL 
 
Our Parents’ Council are meeting at 2pm in the staff room at school on 
Monday 11th March. Everyone is welcome! 
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BIG WALK AND WHEEL 
 
We have some exciting news for you! We are taking part in the 15th 
year celebration of Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel, the UK’s largest inter-
school cycling, walking, wheeling and scooting challenge. The challenge 
runs from 11th-22nd March 2024. It’s free to take part and we would 
love everyone to be involved. 
 

Each day we will record the number of children who walk, scoot or wheel 
to school and this will enter our school into a UK wide and a local 
competition, giving the children the chance to win some fantastic prizes 
which include bike accessories, markings for our playground, Halfords 
vouchers and even the chance to win your own scooter or bike worth 
£550! 
 

Please note - you can park and walk/wheel if you live too far away from school. 
 
 
EASTER EGG RAFFLE 

Tickets are now on sale in every class (until Tuesday 26th 
March) for our annual Easter Egg Raffle! Tickets are 10p each. 
Draws will take place each Friday in assembly, until our final 
prize draw on Tuesday 26th March at assembly! 
 
This year, the money raised will be donated to Trócaire to 
support their annual Lentan campaign. 
 
Thanks in advance for your generosity and for supporting this 
charity! 

 
ST PATRICK’S DAY CLOSURE 
 
Just a reminder that school is closed on Monday 18th March for St Patrick’s 
Day!  
 

LOST PROPERTY 
 
We are seeing an increase in the number of items in our lost property- please 
ensure all items are properly labelled with your child’s class and name.  
 
 

As always, if you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s 
class teacher or myself via Class Dojo. I am also outside the school each morning and afternoon 
if you need to catch me. If you have a safeguarding concern, Mrs O’Braonain (our Designated 
Teacher for Child Protection) can be contacted by email at aobraonain211@c2kni.net.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mr A Scott-Mulholland (Principal) 
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